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SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

November 26, 2019   

Dear Saint Peter School Families, 

The fall leaves and brisk air are signs that 
the season of thanks is upon us! With 
Thanksgiving only two days away, I 
wanted to take a moment to share with 
you how grateful I am to be the Principal 
of Saint Peter School and to have this 
amazing opportunity to work with our 
incredible students, families, faculty, and 
staff.  

This is a special time to reflect on our many blessings, to celebrate our many talents and gifts, and to 
appreciate the amazing school community we share. I am so thankful for our students who come to 
school each day eager to learn and to discover new things. They give us a daily reminder of what is 
important and why we are all here. They are truly the shining lights among us.  
 

It is a blessing to have the support of parents who deeply care about the school, act as partners in their 

child’s education, and believe in the value of Catholic education. We are also blessed to have a faculty 

and staff who are incredibly dedicated to our mission and committed to providing a high quality 

education in a faith-based environment. Our PTA and all parent volunteers contribute so much to our 

school, and we are grateful for all that they do to enhance the opportunities available to our students. 

Finally, we are grateful for the support of our parish and for the love, guidance, and prayers of our 

Friars and Sisters. 
 

I truly give thanks for our school families who, through their values and faith, support our school 
mission and model our vision to educate students, not only as scholars, but as people of great love and 
kindness.  
 

I wish you precious moments with family and friends this Thanksgiving, and may every blessing be 
yours… 
 
Mrs. Kobrin   
 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

THERE IS NO AFTER-CARE ON 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 27TH, 2019 

AND WE HAVE A 12:30 PM DISMISSAL. 

 

HAVE A HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 

 
  



 

 

 
 

Dear Saint Peter Families, 
 
During Advent we prepare for the coming of God’s Son, Jesus. 
In preparation for this special season, the first and seventh grade 
classes are coordinating our annual “Baby Shower for Jesus”.   
Let us all share Jesus’ light with those in need by donating gifts 
which will be delivered to the Madonna House in Neptune before 
Christmas.     
 
 
Items needed include diapers, wipes, baby formula, new clothing 
and blankets, bathing supplies and toys for babies and young 
children.  Donations may be brought to your child’s classroom  
no later than Wednesday, December11th.   
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Ms. DaCosta & the 7th grade 
Mrs. Nocchi & the 1st grade 
  



 

 

 

Order your Yearbook now! 

 

All books must be preordered by January 31, 

2020 

 
Extra yearbooks will not be ordered or sold after this date. 

 

If you did not receive an email with a link to purchase a yearbook, 

please email 
emicheletti@stpschool.org  

 
The link is also available on the St. Peter School Website. 

www.stpschool.org 
Look under “quick links” on the bottom left-hand side.  All instructions for ordering, 

including personalization, can be accessed through the link. 

 

mailto:emicheletti@stpschool.org
http://www.stpschool.org/
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SEND IN YOUR PLASTIC!!! 

St. Peter School would like to educate our 

students on the importance of plastic film recycling 

through a schoolwide recycling program. We are 

excited to announce that SPS is registered to 

participate in the Trex Challenge! We will be collecting 

plastic bags and film from now until April 15th. Why 

not ask friends and family to help contribute?! Our 

school will compete against other schools of similar 

size to recycle the most plastic film. The winning 

school is awarded a Trex BENCH made out of recycled 

plastic! The winning school will be announced on Earth 

Day- April 22nd. Please see the flyer below for more 

details and a list of acceptable materials to send in. If 

you have any other questions, please email Mrs. Rizzo 

or Mrs. Palazzo.  Thank you!! 
 

 

 

  



  



 

Saint Peter School Pre-K Indication of Interest 

 

Please fill out the form below if you have a child who will be 4 years of age by 

October 1, 2020 and are interested in St. Peter School Pre-K program.  

Parent Name: __________________________________________ 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________ 

Current Age: ___________ 

Birthdate: ______________  

 

Please let us know if you have family or friends who have a child who will be 

entering Pre-K in the fall and may be interested in our program. 

Name: _____________________________________________  

Phone/Email: ________________________________________ 

Name: ______________________________________________ 

Phone/Email: _________________________________________ 

 

 

  



PTA NEWS 

 

 
 

 

 

 

BENEFIT WITH 

BONEFISH GRILL 
179 VAN ZILE ROAD BRICK NJ 08724 

We invite you to join us at the Bonefish Grill for the 

Saint Peter School Benefit Night 

Monday, December 9th – December 12th 

4 PM to 10 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

Present this flyer and we’ll proudly donate 20% of your total 

check to the Saint Peter School in Point Pleasant Beach NJ 

  



  



 


